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Great work to all FDI management team & 
Operation Team for their support and hard 
work from the past year 2021, although last 
year was a challenging year but fortunately 
we're not defeated by the pandemic and we 
also successfully acquire the Bagan Datuk 
farm.



We have some exciting plans in the works 
for 2022, stay tune for more exciting 
updates from our FDI group.



At the end, may this New Year be filled with 
happiness, prosperity and Happy Chinese 
New Year 2022 to all !!!

"A word from our Chief Executive Officer " -

STEVEN TAN
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SHRIMP PRICES ON THE ROAD TO 
RECOVERY 

With Chinese New Year approaching on 1st of February, shrimp 
price has increased to RM33/kg (prawn size 25pcs/kg) in 12th 
January 2022 to RM35/kg as of 24th January 2022, we see a 
healthy price recovery and this will directly increase our revenue!
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South Korea's coronavirus cases was exceeded 13,000 for the first 
time and increase by 30% of cases, data showed on Wednesday (Jan 
26th), more than 3 tonnes Tiger Prawns harvest were rescheduled 
due to our customers did not harvest the tiger prawn.

 

However, to counter this threat ,we were able to manage and culture 
the Tiger Prawns for an additional 2 weeks and we're come out with 
our own marketing strategy    which will ensure the continuation of 
demand.

 

 

SOUTH KOREA'S DAILY COVID-19 CASES 
EXCEED 13,000 FOR FIRST TIME



May joy and happiness surround you this new year and bring in 
lots of good luck, health, and happiness for you and your 
family.  A very Happy Chinese New Year.

HAPPY CHINESE NEW YEAR !!!
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